
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, chief operations officer 
 
Re: Asbestos Abatement Bids – B&R Insulation, Inc. - Lawrence High School 
 
Date: July 2, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
At its January 8, 2018 meeting, the Board of Education approved Terracon Consultants, Inc. 
to identify the location of and contract for the removal of asbestos containing materials for 
the 2017 Bond Projects.  Bids for asbestos abatement for Phase I at Lawrence High School 
and the Annex were received with B&R Insulation, Inc. being the low bidder in the amount of 
$25,386.   
 
 
Recommendation: 
The Facility Planning Committee recommends board approval of an agreement for the 
removal of asbestos containing materials for Phase I at Lawrence High School and the 
Annex with B&R Insulation, Inc. in the amount of $25,386 to be paid from the 2017 Bond 
Project Fund. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve the agreement for the removal of asbestos 
containing materials for Phase I at Lawrence High School and the Annex with B&R 
Insulation, Inc. in the amount of $25,386 to be paid from the 2017 Bond Project Fund.” 


